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Spring 2 Newsletter  

We have had a lovely start to the spring term and have already enjoyed  learing about animals and their habitats, snow and 

ice, Chinese New Year and our different routines. 

 

This terms focus will be: 

24th February - Superheroes 

3rd March – Traditional stories 

10th March – Science week 

17th March – Wildlife / woodland / sea 

24th March – People who help 

31st March – Jungle week 

 

Pancake Day 4th March – We will be serving pancakes to the 

children for snack using vegan batter and soy milk, in order to 

allow all the children to try them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6thMarch – World Book Day 

This years books for little readers will be celebrating 25 years of Tales 

from Acorn Wood. Each child will receive a £1 book token that can be 

exchanged for a free book. 

 

 

Stay and Play 

Our next stay and play date will be Tuesday the 4th of March between 9.15 – 10.15 

Our last day was such a great success where our parents and careers interacted with their children. It was so lovely to see 

you all and share some time with our families. 

This time we will be making pancakes to have with some fresh fruit and hopefully having some races! 

 

 

A polite request.  

We have had a lot of children off in the last few weeks with high temperatures. Can we please ask that when your child is 

unwell and has a temperature that you keep them at home until their temperature returns to normal. Giving a child Calpol 

will lower a child’s temperature and help them to feel better, but when it wears off (around 4 hours later} they will start to 

feel poorly again, and their temperature will rise. Therefore, please do not administer Calpol to your child, and then send 

them into pre school. A temperature of over 38 degrees can cause febrile convulsions and is a sign that your child is 

fighting infection.  
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Our outdoor play area.  

We are always trying to provide new and engaging resources for the children, and this term we have bought a giant Connect 

4 game, a basketball hoop, and some fabulous bug bikes, which the children are absolutely loving. So much so that we are 

going to get 2 more! 

 

We are also having our very own mud kitchen built. We are just waiting for the designs to arrive. 

 

 
 

       PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE ………  

 

If anyone is able to help with feeding the school chickens over weekends, can you please let the school office know, and 

book a slot. If you are able to help (on Saturday and Sunday) once you have received your slot, please feel free to use the 

school grounds to have a picnic, make use of the play equipment and you could walk your dog - just please don’t allow them to 

scare the chickens and make sure you clear up after them. 

 

Wrap around care 

As a community pre school we are always looking for ways to support our families. We are trying to find out what the need 

for breakfast club and after school club may be. This is just a question at the moment and will make a decision if we could 

offer this facility if enough people would like it. These sessions would be chargeable in order to cover staff costs. 

 

 

Dates for your diary  

 

Last day of term Friday 4th April 

Return to school Tuesday 22nd April 

Summer Fundraiser afternoon Wednesday 25th June 

WSCC Transitions Day is 2nd July 2025 and children will attend Bersted Green 1.30-3pm 

Bersted Green will send invites to families in April but also have children visiting 9.30-10.30 on 

either 26th or 27th June 

Sports Day – date in June to be confirmed 

 

 

Little Acorns Team 
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